Please Support H.B. 150 -
Emergency Water Shortages Amendments

On behalf of Utah's family farms and ranches, we encourage you to
support H.B. 150 - Emergency Water Shortages Amendments by
Rep. Carl Albrecht.

The bill establishes a defined process for a water user to exercise
preference-of-use during a temporary water shortage emergency. This
bill protects farmers and ranchers by setting up a framework for an
interrupted water user to receive fair compensation from the
preferential water user. The bill sets a high bar for this process to be
used by requiring a “temporary water shortage” declaration by the
governor with review by the legislature.

Supported by Utah Farm Bureau Federation, Utah Department of
Agriculture and Food, the Eagle Forum, and United Women's Forum.
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